Stuart Monk

From:	Scott-Heagerty, Tom <Thomas.Scott-Heagerty@naturalengland.org.uk>
Sent:	10 September 2021 09:35
To:	Neighbourhood Planning
Cc:	Valerie Dobson
Subject:	Hunston Neighbourhood Development Plan 2019 - 2037 - Natural England comments
Attachments:	Hunston Development Plan - Reg 16 -Natural England comments.pdf

Dear Valerie,

Thank you for requesting Natural England’s consultation on the Hunston Neighbourhood Development Plan 2019 – 2037.

I apologise for the delay in our response. Please find attached a copy of your consultation letter, Natural England’s response to this consultation.

Kind regards, Tom

Tom Scott-Heagerty
Lead Adviser - Sustainable Development Sussex and Kent Area Team
Natural England Guildbourne House Worthing
BN11 1LD

Mobile: 07919 659298

Pronouns: he/him - why have I put this?

Working Pattern: Monday – Friday, 9am – 5pm
www.gov.uk/natural-england
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We are here to secure a healthy natural environment for people to enjoy, where wildlife is protected and England’s traditional landscapes are safeguarded for future generations.
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